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I oppose this bill to require in person voting in Oregon. Mail in voting is the best form 

of voting so that every person is able to vote. It is convenient, accessible, and a  safe 

and accurate method for voting in elections. I have previously lived in states with in 

person voting and it is difficult for those with accessibility issues, jobs that don't allow 

time off for voting, a lack of transportation, or multiple jobs to find time for voting. 

Oregon has plenty of safeguards in place to protect against voter fraud. Please don't 

pass this bill out of committee. Thank you. 


